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Preschool Story

Time
Preschool Story Time will take place 

on Thursday mornings during the 
month of December from 
10:30 A.M. - 11:30 A.M.

For ages 2-5 and there is no cost to 
attend. Enjoy reading stories, a 

simple craft, and a snack.
Upcoming Themes:

• Thursday, December 7th-
Counting to Christmas

• Thursday, December 14th-
Bear Stays Up for Christmas!

• Thursday, December 21st-
A Very Merry Christmas!

After School Club
The After School Club will be 
meeting next on Wednesday, 

December 13th from 
2:30 P.M. - 3:45 P.M.

for a Christmas Party! Enjoy 
reading Christmas themed 
stories, making Christmas 

crafts, and a snack. All children 
are welcome to attend and there 

is no cost. Registration is not 
required.

Denver's Old Fashioned 
Christmas

Denver's Old Fashioned Christmas will take 
place on Saturday, December 2nd and 

Sunday, December 3rd. Santa Claus will be at 
the library from 2:00 P.M. - 5:00 P.M. Bring 

an unwrapped toy for Denver Cares and 
receive a FREE PHOTO with Santa from 

Smith Studio. Also, don't forget to mail your 
Letter to Santa in his Mailbox when you visit 
and he will be sure to send each child a reply 
by Mail. Each child will also receive a special 

holiday sack when they visit Santa. The library 
will also have a Christmas ornament making 

station for all ages to enjoy. Local authors 
Linda McCann and Cristina Nolan will have 
books available for purchase. As well as, the 

PaperPie Book Fair will be in the library with 
children's books available for purchase (cash 

and carry).

The Denver Legion will be hosting the Annual 
Holiday Bazaar on Saturday, December 2nd 

and will also be having a raffle for items from 
vendors.

See the complete flyer for Denver's Old 
Fashioned Christmas in the library's lobby or 

on the library's website.

The Denver
Public Library 

will be 
CLOSED on 

Saturday, 
December 23rd, 

Monday, 
December 25th, 

and Tuesday, 
December 26th 
in observance 

of the 
Christmas 
Holiday. 

Merry 
Christmas!

Medications 
Handling 
Program

On Tuesday, December 12th at 1:30 P.M. 
the library will be hosting a program on 
the details of how to handle medications 
safely. Open to all and there is no cost to 

attend.

Friends of the Denver Library
Silent Themed Basket Auction

The Friends of the Denver Library will be holding their Annual 
Friends of the Denver Library Silent Themed Basket Auction on 

Saturday, December 2nd from 9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M. during 
Denver's Old Fashioned Christmas event. Be sure to stop and 

check out all of the amazing baskets. Great for holiday gift 
giving.

NO LEGOS IN THE 
LIBRARY IN 
DECEMBER



Check out some great holiday
reads on the Libby app! The 

Libby app is free to download 
on the Google Play Store or 

Apple App Store.
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